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Ashley Wayman

From: Phil McDuffee
Sent: Saturday, November 13, 2021 7:51 PM
To: Amber Lewis; Ashley Wayman
Subject: Park Commission Resignation

Dear Amber and Ashley, 
 
 

Please forward the following to the City Council and the members of the Park Commission: 
 

Since I have been elected to the City Council, I must submit my resignation from my appointment 
as chair of the Rollingwood Park Commission.  It has been an honor to serve as both commission 
member and then chair.  I treasure the friendships that were forged during our work together and 
appreciate the dedication that this volunteer commission gives to protect and maintain our 
treasured park.  I look forward to seeing what the commission will recommend in the years to 
come.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
Phil McDuffee 


